
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: September 29, 2015 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Interim Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re:   Board Policy  
 
This memo is in follow up to our discussion at the Study Session on September 28, 
2015 regarding Board policies, BBBC, BBBE, and BBBEE.  We would like to continue 
the discussion at the Policy Committee meeting on Monday, October 5, 2015. 
 
As we discussed, policy BBBC will be modified to reflect the current law regarding 
Board member expenses and reimbursement.  This is not yet finalized as we are 
working with our attorney Gary King on the suggestions made by Board members at the 
Study Session yesterday.  We will bring a draft copy to the meeting on Monday. 
 
Policy BBBE will be modified, the final paragraph removed, as this information will be 
incorporated into policy BBBC. 
 
Policy BBBEE will be deleted as the information will be incorporated into policy BBBC. 
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